
Minutes	of	the	
Vitalization	Task	Force	

Enrollment	Management	Workgroup	
October	17,	2016	

MLK	Union-	Sullivan	Room	
	
Present:	Todd	Bruns,	Greta	Dieter,	Paul	Johnston,	Josh	Norman,	and	Jody	Stone	(chair)	
	
Jody	Stone	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	3:04pm	
	

• The	group	reviewed	notes	and	conversations	from	the	meeting	held	Thursday	October	
13th.	
	

• The	group	recognized	and	discussed	the	commonalities	in	the	various	workgroups	and	
discussed	topics	in	their	relation	directly	to	enrollment	management.		
	

• The	group	decided	to	reach	out	to	continuing	education	to	discuss	their	dates	of	term,	
and	why	they	vary,	and	may	reach	out	to	more	offices	for	understanding	processes.	

	
• The	group	reviewed	the	outline	for	the	draft	recommendations,	and	began	to	narrow	

down	common	themes	in	relation	to	enrollment	management.	Then	began	to	prioritize	
to	prepare	for	the	report.	
	

• The	group	will	meet	again	Thursday	at	8am	in	the	Sullivan	room	to	continue	the	
discussion.	

	
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	4:13	pm.	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Greta	Dieter	


